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ANNOUNCEMENT

FIRST ANNUAL MEETING OF THE CANADIAN NATIONAL
COMMITTEE FOR MENTAL HYGIENE.
TORONTO, MAY, 1919.

HE First Annual Meeting of the Canadian National Committee
for Mental Hygiene will be held in the Clinical Lecture Thea-
tre, Toronto General Hospital, at 3 p.m. on Tuesday, May 27th,
1919. His Excellency the Duke of Devonshire, Governor-General of
Canada, and patron of the Canadian National Committee, will be
invited to open the meeting. Invitations have also been extended
to Col. Thomas W. Salmon, Medical Director (United States) Na-
tional Committee for Mental Hygiene, and to Mr. Clifford W. Beers,
secretary of the latter organization, to be present and to address
the congress. Reports of the past year’s work will be submitted
by the various officers of the Committee.

On Monday evening, May 26th, 1919, Col. Thomas W. Salmon
- has been invited to address the Canadian Public Health Association
and the Canadian National Committee, on the subject of “Mental
Hygiene,” in Convocation Hall.

In addition to these meetings, the Ontario Association for the
Care of the Feeble-minded, and its Toronto Branch, will hold an-
nual meetings on May 26th and 27th, and there will be section
meetings on Mental Hygiene in connection with the Canadian Public
Health Association on May 27th and 28th. Col. C. K. Russel,
Montreal; Dr. C. K. Clarke, Dr. W. H. Hattie, Provincial Health
Officer for Nova Scotia ; Dr. Gordon Mundie, and others, will address
these gatherings. :

An invitation is extended to the members of the Canadian Na-
tional Committee, and to all interested in the Mental Hygiene Move-
ment in Canada, to attend, not only the first annual meeting of
the committee, but the other congresses as well.

Lt.-CoL. CHARLES F. MARTIN, M.D., C. M. HINCKS, M.D.,
President. Secretary.



